
From: Ben Redford <Ben.Redford@unitedworkers.org.au>  

Sent: Thursday, 22 July 2021 2:44 PM 

To: Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au> 

Cc: Nigel Ward <Nigel.Ward@ablawyers.com.au>; Tom Green <tom@rca.asn.au> 

Subject: Restaurant & Catering Industrial - AM2021/58 

 

Dear President 

 

I refer this matter. The Commission had sought any comment on the draft determination by 

4PM 21 July 2021. 

 

Unfortunately, time escaped me, and this communication is arriving late. However I confirm 

that UWU have no comment to make in relation to the draft determination. 

 

Regards 

 

Ben Redford 

Director – Strategic Power 

United Workers Union 

 

P: (03) 9235 7777 

E: ben.redford@unitedworkers.org.au 

W: unitedworkers.org.au 
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